
 

Painting the Fellowship Hall 
Beginning Monday August 5th a professional painter will begin painting our 

Fellowship Hall, kitchen and hallways. Putting two coats of paint on that 

much concrete block wall is a big job! We want to support Chris and the 

generously reduced price he gave us, by making sure we have everything 

moved and ready for him to begin early Monday morning. Everything has to 

come off these walls, the door, stove and refrigerator will be moved out of 

the kitchen, all of the panels in the FH will need to be moved to the middle, 

the bulletin boards off the hallway walls, etc. So …….. 

We are seeking volunteers who can give an hour or two on Saturday 

August 3rd, and Saturday August 10th, to take down and then put back 

everything that must be moved. (We’re also hoping to do a bit of deep 

cleaning as we go.) We will begin at 9:00 am both Saturdays, and hope to 

finish by early afternoon. If we have enough volunteers, I think we can do it! 

If you, or your entire Ministry Team, is able to help, please txt or call me at 

812-350-0368 by this Friday the 2nd. It will help a bit if we know how much 

help we might have, or just show up. 

Together, we have gotten so much done in and around our church home 

over the past few years. And we have been able to do all of it because of 

you! This paint will clean and brighten up a lot of the space in our building 

that we use weekly to come together, to support our church family, and our 

community.  

Thank you in advance for your support of this project! 

 

FLC Property Team: Karla Fuhs, Mike Langevin, Romel Christopher, Ben Holcomb, 

Jenny Boggs, Mary Ellen & John Wyman 


